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To: Alaska Dept. Of Fish and Game 

From: Albert and Genevieve Daniels 

RE: Closure of fishing on waters within 100 feet of nets in Main Bay 

We cannot use strong enough words to express our concern about the possible closing of fishing water 
in Main Bay. This is a red salmon fishery that my famny uses every year. In fact, this is usually the only 
fishery that we can get red salmon .... It also seems odd that the commercial fishermen can string nets 

all over PWS and harvest well over 99% of the fish1 and the sports crowd gets shoved aside at every 
opportunity. 

This closure would effectively eliminate the PWS red salmon fishery for most sportsmen, induding us. 
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